Dear Ms. Koov!

I am addressing you on behalf of The Architects’ Union in St. Petersburg. I have found you e-mail address on the site of The Union of Estonian Architects.
My letter is a proposal to establish professional and humanitarian contacts between our Unions in circumstances of hostility and isolation which are demonstrated by so many people today. With my colleagues here we have a mutual opinion that a starting point could be a Show-context  ARCHITECTON.
Our Union runs an annual ARCHITECTON for many years already. This is a sort of professional promotion for rising up popularity of architecture as subject of culture. Many of local architectural practices and individual architects take part in it every autumn. It is a pleasure and honor to poses in the office a piece of snow-white marble statuette in a form of Malevich’s ARCHITECTON, which, as a unique copy, is delivered for the best building (completed project) every year.
We in the Union decided this year to expand the area of potential participants in the competition.
I have an honor to invite in your name members of EAL to take part in St. Petersburg show-context ARCHITECTON and I am awaiting that you give us a positive response.
In the case of the last I kindly ask you to examine the attached Code of regulations. If you find possible inconveniences for participation of the Estonian architects in the text of it, do not hesitate to tell me what they are. 
We, from our side, certainly will put all information about ARCHITECTON -2018 on the site of The Architects’ Union in St. Petersburg, but need your assistance and promotion in attracting Estonian architects to take part in the competition even in the view of the risk that a Grand prize may go to Estonia :-}
Best regards 
Sviatoslav Gaikovich,
vise-president of the Architect’s Union in St. Petersburg Russia. 
